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Statement on Voter ID Law 
 
The Wanggaard campaign released the following statement after the Wisconsin Supreme 
Court announced the upholding of Wisconsin’s Voter ID law. 
 
“Voter ID is critical to ensuring integrity in our electoral process, and I was proud to co-
author this legislation. Now that the State Supreme Court has found Voter ID 
constitutional, I am hopeful that the Federal Appeals Court will agree with what we 
already know – there is nothing wrong with requiring someone to show an ID before they 
vote.” 
 
Van Wanggaard is running to retake the 21st State Senate district after he was recalled 
for standing with Governor Walker during the Act 10 battle. He now faces an August 
12th primary election. He has been endorsed by Congressman Paul Ryan, Speaker Robin 
Vos, Representative Samantha Kerkman, Racine Tea Party PAC, and over 70 state and 
local leaders. A full list of endorsements can be found at www.voteforvan.com. The 21st 
State Senate district covers parts of Racine and Kenosha County. 
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